
Town of Luseland Landfill hours: 
Winter Hours start. 
Tuesday: 9-12 pm & 1- 4 pm 
Saturday: 9-12pm & 1- 4 pm 
 
SUMMER HOURS 
Tuesday: 9-12 Fpm & 1- 4 pm 
Saturday: 9-12 pm & 1- 4 pm 
Thursdays: 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm  
 
We have had many requests to open the landfill at hours other than regular landfill 
hours. Meeting these requests has increased the landfill operator costs to the Town 
and, henceforth, there shall be a surcharge of $30.00 per hour, with a minimum 3 hours, 
for those who wish the landfill operator to attend at the landfill at other than the hours 
listed above. 
Town crews will continue to pick up composting material from yards around town until 
there is no more debris to be collected. 
We wish to caution all those delivering debris to the landfill site to ensure that your load 
is secure. The Rural Municipality of Progress has hired students to clean the ditches of 
the #711 between town and the landfill site and cooperation between the town and rural 
municipality is difficult when town residents do not respect the rural municipality's desire 
to maintain the appearance of their roads. Each of us has a responsibility to ensure that 
we do not leave a string of garbage from town to the landfill site. 
Remember - All debris delivered to the landfill must be sorted. 
To expedite the delivery of refuse to the landfill, landfill users should sort their materials 
at home into the following categories: 
a) Wood, unpainted and untreated only; 
b) Compostibles material, which includes all peelings, garden refuse, leaves, etc., but 
does not include containers or bags in which the material may be delivered to the landfill 
(If you deliver leaves, etc. to the landfill in plastic bags or other containers, you must 
empty the bags or other containers and place them on the appropriate pile or in the 
appropriate area.) 
c) Metals, including metal bed frames; and 
d) All other household garbage 
signs have been erected at the landfill site indicating that there shall be no trespassing 
and no scavenging. In addition to liability issues that may arise from trespassers or 
scavengers, we currently have made arrangements with a contractor to remove all 
metals from our landfill site at no cost to the municipality. This is possible because the 
contractor receives the benefit of any metals that may be of value. We wish to continue 
this arrangement and scavengers who remove these types of metals put the Town at 
risk of losing this contractor and either having to accept the services of contractors who 
charge for their services or of refusing to accept metals at the landfill site. 
 
 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


